
Camper
security information
During the crossing, it is strictly forbidden  
to stay in your mobile home, caravan  
or any other vehicle on the car deck. 
Therefore, the car decks remain locked 
during the entire crossing.

Smoking and open fire are also strictly 
forbidden on the car deck, even in a mobile 
home, caravan or any other vehicle. 
Therefore, you must close the main valve  
of gas bottles for cookers and refrigerators 
prior to the crossing. The compartment, 
where the gas bottles are stored, may not 
be locked and must be accessible. 

Please put this information leaflet behind 
your windscreen, visible from outside. 
Please observe these safety instructions – 
for your own safety and that of your fellow 
passengers.

We wish you a pleasant voyage  
with TT-Line.


